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  August 17, 2023 

 
 
BY E-MAIL 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   DE 23-073, Low Income Electric Assistance Program 
 Amended EAP Administrative Budget  
 
Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 
 On August 9, 2023, the Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued Order No. 
26,870 (the “Order”), approving certain recommended modifications to the Electric Assistance 
Program (“EAP”). One of the recommendations was to re-allocate benefits among the benefit tiers. 
(See Order at 3). To implement this recommendation the Commission in the Order “approve[s] 
and order[s] this reallocation for integration by the Utilities, the CAAs, and the DOE as of the 
beginning of the upcoming program year as of October 1, 2023, and direct[s] the Utilities and 
CAAs to make any changes necessary for the integration of the new discount structure into their 
annual budget petitions filed in Docket No. 23-073 forthwith.” Pursuant to that directive, Unitil 
Energy Systems, Inc. hereby submits the attached revised EAP budget to this docket for review 
and approval by the Commission. 
 
 Please also add campbellm@unitil.com to the service list for this docket 
 
 Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
   
  Sincerely, 
 

   
  Matthew C. Campbell 
  Senior Counsel 
 
cc:  Service List, DE 23-073 
 Service List, DE 22-043 




